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Dear Sir or Madam,

Neighbouring Authority Consultation in respect of construction of an
agricultural livestock building

Land North West of Prendwick Farm, Whittingham, Alnwick,
Northumberiand

Northumberiand National Park Authority has considered the above proposal,
and has the following observations to make.

No objections.

The NPPF states that “great weight should be given to conserving
landscape and scenic beauty in National Parks, the Broads and Areas
of Outstanding Natural Beauty, which have the highest status of
protection in relation to landscape and scenic beauty”. Its presumption
in favour of Sustainable Development indicates that permission should
not be granted for development which would have adverse impacts that
would significantly and demonstrably outweigh its benefits.

Yours faithfully,

T Gates
National Park Officer

& ™ INVESTORS
!l;_’g? IN PEOPLE . A member of the Association of National Park Authorities « A member of the Federation of Nature and National Parks of Europe » Printed on 100% recycled paper

www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk




